From: Leo I George

To: John Kennedy
Date: December 13, 2006

Subject:
FCC File # 0274-EX-PL-2006

Message:

The longitude and latitude information has been entered in the application in response to your e-
mail to Mr. George. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Stephen L. Goodman
(202) 607-6756
StephenLGoodman@aol.com



